
     

Innovative Properties Announces CSE Ticker Symbol Change to “NAB”

THIS NEWS RELEASE IS NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION TO U.S. NEWSWIRE SERVICES FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE 
UNITED STATES

VANCOUVER, British Columbia, Nov. 29, 2018 -- Innovative Properties Inc. d/b/a Nabis Holdings (CSE:INR) (“Nabis” or the 
“Company”) is pleased to announce it has received final approval from the Canadian Securities Exchange (the “CSE”) and the 
Company’s common shares will continue trading on the CSE under the new symbol “NAB” effective December 3, 2018.  The 
Company intends to obtain shareholder approval to change its name to “Nabis Holdings Inc.” at its next annual general 
meeting, and until such time, the Company is registered in British Columbia to do business as “Nabis Holdings”.
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Shay Shnet
CEO and Director

For inquiries, please contact (604) 687-7130 or email info@nabisholdings.com.

The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.

All statements, other than statements of historical fact, included herein are forward-looking statements that involve various 
risks and uncertainties. There can be no assurance that such statements will prove to be accurate and actual results and 
future events could differ materially from those anticipated in such statements. Important factors that could cause actual 
results to differ, materially from the Company’s expectations are disclosed in the Company’s documents filed from time to time 
with the Canadian Securities Exchange, the British Columbia Securities Commission, the Ontario Securities Commission and 
the Alberta Securities Commission.
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